
 

 

 

NOTICE 

PG Entrance Test for Admission (2025-26) 

B.H. College (Affiliated to Bhattadev University) 

 

Ref: Bhattadev University Notification No. BU/E&A Sec./2025/46/395-dated 19th June //2025 

 

This is to inform all concerned that, as per the Notification issued by Bhattadev University, 

the Common Entrance Test for admission into Postgraduate (PG) programmes for the 

academic session 2025-26 will be conducted on 16/07/2025. Students seeking admission into 

PG courses (Commerce, Education and Assamese) in B.H. College, an affiliated college 

under Bhattadev University, are hereby instructed to follow the schedule as mentioned in the 

official university notification. 

 

Link for university notification: 

https://bhattadevuniversity.ac.in/docs/notifications/PG_Admission_Notification,_2025-26.pdf 

 

For Details Contact: 

Commerce: 9435125060/8638787207 

Assamese: 9954263516 

Education:9435194642 

 

 

 

                 S/d 

   Principal 

B.H. College 
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